
Russia’s comments on the Zero Draft of the policy recommendations on Reducing Inequalities 
for Food Security and Nutrition 

 

Based on our previous comments to the draft we would like to propose a concrete para to be included 
in the subsection “Institutions and partnerships” of the draft: 
 
“Promote the improvement of the global food and agriculture governance system, focusing on increasing 
the representation, voice and decision-making power of developing countries”. 
 
We have discussed this proposal with the delegations of Belarus, Cuba, Nicaragua and Venezuela. We 
have received their support for this idea so this para could be considered as a proposal from the group 
of countries. 
 


